To whom it may concern:

DoubleAA Builders letter of recommendation for Dirt Works contracting

We have used Sam Papanikolas and dirt works contracting for several years @ the Tucson market place
complex. We have found their workmanship, quality, knowledge and safety to be among the best. They
honor their warranties and go above and beyond to satisfy the customer. | highly recommend Dirt
Works contracting.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience.
Sincerely,

Brian Lauer

DoubleAABuilders

6040 East Thomas Rd, Scottsdale AZ

602-339-3006




